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MISSOURI BEEF COUNCIL

HIRES DIRECTOR OF 

CONSUMER INFORMATION

(Columbia, MO)  The Missouri Beef Industry Council (MBIC) has hired a new Director of Consumer Information to help communicate the nutritional benefits of beef to the general public.  Alane Lidolph started July 11 and will work with educators, health professionals and consumer media.

Lidolph says she already has several different activities lined up to promote beef to consumers.

“We really just want to get the message out about the nutritional qualities of beef, making sure that the message is out there that beef can be implemented in the daily diet easily and can really benefit the nutrition of your family.”

Lidolph was raised in a beef cattle producing family in Salisbury, MO and is happy to be returning to her roots in the beef industry.  She attended Northwest Missouri State University where she obtained a bachelor’s degree in Nutrition and a master’s in Health Science.  After completion of her master’s degree, Lidolph was employed by the YMCA of Greater Kansas City as a Health and Wellness Director.  She and her husband Ryan moved to Columbia in June.  

Lidolph replaces Teri Jo Oetting who is pursuing a new career in agricultural sales. 

###

The Beef Checkoff Program was established as part of the 1985 Farm Bill. The checkoff assesses $1 per head on the sale of live domestic and imported cattle, in addition to a comparable assessment on imported beef and beef products. States retain up to 50 cents on the dollar and forward the other 50 cents per head to the Cattlemen's Beef Promotion and Research Board, which administers the national checkoff program, subject to USDA approval.
 
This Talking News Release is being distributed by ZimmComm. Pease provide to the appropriate reporter or editor at your organization or to others who will be interested in the content.  If you do not wish to receive future Talking News Releases, please contact Chuck Zimmerman or you can telephone him at 573-896-5842 or by mail at 1600 Skyview Dr., Holts Summit, MO  65043.  
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